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Early Years and People Who Help Us 
Our youngest children have had visitors this week as they continue to learn about the people who help us and the dignity of 

work. They were so excited to meet our friendly police officers and heard all about the police officers work. The 
children even sat in the police cars and know how to put the siren on!!  

 

Debate Mate 
Meet our amazing Debate Mate team who will be debating 

each week on a range of topics including climate change, 
the rise of technology and a wide range of political issues. 
Next year, they will compete in the Urban Debate League. 
Watch this space! 

 

Sacred Heart Taxonomists 

Class 9 have been working like taxonomists this week! Here they 

are grouping different living things according to their 

characteristics. 

 



                                         

 

Class Attendance Winners 19.01.24 

CLASS 9 achieved an amazing 97% attendance this week. 

Congratulations 

 

Keep Our Children Safe 

Can You Make This Your New Year’s Resolution? 
DO NOT park or stop on the single yellow lines or zig 

zag lines to drop children off or collect them or within 

10 metres of the junction at Knutsford Road and 

Brookhurst Road.  

 

Super Reading Awards 19.01.24 

Silver Trophy Winners 
Class 6 for passing 25 quizzes and achieving 29 points 

Gold Trophy Winners 
Class 9 for passing 52 quizzes and achieving 112 points             

                                                

Lunch Menu 22.01.24 to 25.01.24 

 

Super Readers 

Our children would like to remind everybody about the 

importance of reading. Our reading team work hard to 

encourage everybody to read at school and they  calculate 

our Accelreated Reading Scores…Thank you. 

Don’t forget – 10 minutes a day of shared reading or 

personal reading  helps with relaxation, well being and 

learning 

 

 

  Online Safety 

 
Many children are lucky enough to receive gifts which enable them 

to have access to the internet such as phones, tablets and gaming 

devices. Please check out the links below for information on how 

to keep your child safe online. 

Understanding Online Games 

Gaming - What parents and carers need to know 

Social Media Guide 

Guide to phones including top tips and advice about safety tools 

Guide to tablets including top tips and advice about safety tools 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/gaming/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/social-media-guides
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers/phones
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers/tablets
https://gsouto-digitalteacher.blogspot.com/2015/03/international-childrens-book-day-2015.html
https://gsouto-digitalteacher.blogspot.com/2015/03/international-childrens-book-day-2015.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/

